
Public Notice 

The Idaho Department of Health and Welfare gives notice of its proposed amendments to the 
Idaho 1115 Demonstration Waivers, entitled Non-Pregnant, Childless Adult waiver and the 
Idaho Children’s Access to Health Insurance waiver.   
 
The proposed amendments are as follows: 
 

(1) Amendment to Title XXI demonstration waiver:  The existing waiver will expire for both 
children and adults effective September 30, 2013, without the amendment.  The 
amendment will bridge coverage to children currently covered under the premium 
assistance program from October 1, 2013 through December 31, 2013.  Adult coverage 
will be transferred to the Title XIX demonstration waiver, effective October 1, 2013 
through December 31, 2013. 

(2) Amendment to Title XIX demonstration waiver:  The amendment will bridge a gap in 
premium assistance coverage for adult participants currently covered by the Title XXI 
Children’s Access to Health Insurance Waiver for the time period of October 1, 2013 
through December 31, 2013.   

 
Idaho Medicaid has notified Idaho Tribal representatives regarding this change in compliance 
with section 5006(e) of the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009.  

To review the proposed changes or to submit written comments about the waiver amendments, 
please contact Mrs. Cindy Brock, Alternative Care Coordinator, Division of Medicaid at (208) 
364-1983 or by email at brockc@dhw.idaho.gov no later than April 29, 2013. 
 
Alternatively, to submit comments by mail, please use the following address: 

Division of Medicaid 
Bureau of Medical Care 
Attn: Cindy Brock 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho 83720-0009 
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